
LADYSMITH & DISTRICT HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

THE LDHS IS PLEASE TO ANNOUNCE THE OPENING OF 

THE LADYSMITH MUSEUM FOR THE 2016 SEASON. 

 

2016  MUSEUM  SCHEDULE 

 

Museum will be open on: 

Friday, May 6th    Saturday,  May  7th 

Friday, May 13th   Saturday,  May 14th 

Friday, May 20th   Saturday,  May 21st 
(noon till 4:00 p.m.) 

 

Museum will open five days per week starting: 

TUESDAY,  MAY 24th 

 

Museum is open:  TUESDAY – SATURDAY 

From:     NOON until 4:00 P.M. 

The Museum is available for private tours for schools and 

organizations or private events. 

Volunteers are Needed 
Would you like to be part of what is happening 

at the museum this year. 

Contact:  Shanon McKibbin   at  250-924-8809 with inquiries. 


